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February 28, 2018 
 
 
Sandra Graham 
Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
 
Re: Systemwide Senate Review: Proposed Amendment to Senate Bylaw 128 
 
 
Dear Professor Graham,  
 
At its February 26, 2018 meeting, the Council on Planning and Budget (CPB) reviewed the Proposed 
Amendment to Bylaw 128 about Conflicts of Interest.  
 
No issues were identified with the proposal and therefore, the Council unanimously voted to endorse 
the amendment to Bylaw 128. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review. If you have any questions for us, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at cbakhos@humnet.ucla.edu or via the Council’s analyst, Elizabeth Feller, at 
efeller@senate.ucla.edu or x62470.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Carol Bakhos, Chair 
Council on Planning and Budget 
 
 
Cc: Joseph Bristow, Vice Chair, Academic Senate 
 Susan Cochran, Past Chair, Academic Senate 
 Elizabeth Feller, Committee Analyst, Council on Planning and Budget  
 Linda Mohr, CAO, Academic Senate 
 Members of the Council on Planning and Budget  
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